November 25 Men’s Group Meeting ~ Loran McVittie

The St. Andrews Men’s Group welcomed members of the Haddon AA Group on November 25. There were
about 40 attendees including 5-6 from the Haddon Group.

For those who don’t know, the Haddon Group is a major tenant who have been renting space at St.
Andrew’s for about 18 months. They have proven to be a great tenant, and the partnership is working well.
The Haddon Group is the largest AA association in Calgary, and they hold over twenty meetings a week at
the church.

The Haddon members gave some history on the AA organization and their specific group. They also shared
their personal insights and powerful stories. It was an interesting and inspiring morning. In response to a
guestion, one member of the Haddon Group read out the Twelve Steps in their program. Good guidance for
everyone to live by!

Special thanks to the St. Andrew’s members helping with the program: Lloyd Allen for his humorous stories,
Brent Harding for his introduction, and David Platt for his closing Serenity Prayer.

Stay tuned for the next meeting in Late January of February. All congregants will be welcome.




